Al Barrette RC060

Proposal 166
Good day madam Chair and board members
| do not support proposal 166.

| would just like to point out the author is not correct on his assumption of game and the bag limits. A
resident can travel to different game management areas to harvest same game species. How that works
is. If you harvest a caribou in a unit or subunit that has a bag limit of 1 caribou or 1 bull. That harvester
can travel to a unit or subunit that has a open season and a higher bag limit of 2 or more. Example, a
hunter could harvest a bull caribou in 20A. Then that same hunter could travel to 26B which has a bag
limit of 4 bulls, and harvest up to 3 more bulls. There are many examples like this with moose, grizzly and
black bears, deer, goats, and sheep.

The PU’s are managed well and if families need more fish from different PU fisheries, this opportunity
should still exist. Just like it does on the game side.
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